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Highway improvements in your area 

 

 
What we plan to do 
Kent County Council are introducing bus stop clearways (yellow bus stop box markings) and ‘at 
any time’ waiting restrictions (double yellow lines) in St David’s Avenue, Dover at the following 
locations: 
 

 New bus stop clearway in St David’s Avenue in the bus layby opposite no.190 & no.192 
 New bus stop clearway in St David’s Avenue at side of no.17 St Patrick’s Road 
 New bus stop clearway in St David’s Avenue at the side of no.8 St Giles Road 
 Waiting restrictions (double yellow lines) at the junction of St David’s Avenue and St 

Patrick’s Road 
 
Plans are attached to show where the works are taking place. 
 
When do we plan to carry out the work and how long will it take? 
The work will take place on Wednesday 15 January 2025 between the hours of 7pm and 7am 
(overnight).  
 
Why are we doing this work? 
In March 2023, Kent County Council were allocated funding from the Department for Transport to 
support Bus Service Improvement Partnerships (BSIP). The proposed works are taking place to 
improve bus service punctuality and enable buses to pull in close to designated bus stops 
to enable passengers to board and alight more easily. 
 
How you can help us 
We need your help to make sure the work is done as quickly as possible and to the best possible 
quality. We ask that if your vehicle is usually parked at the locations above, please park it 
somewhere else to enable these works to be carried out.  Cones will be placed to show the 
areas to be kept clear. 
 
For your safety and the safety of our workforce, please drive carefully and slowly through 
the roadworks. 
 
Feedback from our workers shows that too many drivers go too fast through roadworks. Everyone 
is entitled to a safe workplace and our staff work next to moving traffic and risk injury every day to 
maintain and improve the highway for everyone. 
 
How to contact us? 
For further information or to find out more about what we do please visit our website 
www.kent.gov.uk/highways where you can also report a fault on any of our roads across Kent. You 
can find us on X @KentHighways. You can also view our diversion/permit details at 
www.one.network. Alternatively, you can call us on 03000 41 81 81. 
 
WARNING – Beware Bogus Callers 
Kent County Council Highways and Transportation do not allow works to be carried out on private 
properties. If anyone says they are working for us or our specialist contractors and offer to carry 
out any work for cash, they should be treated with caution. We advise you to contact Citizen’s 
Advice on 03444 111 444 (Monday to Friday 9.00am to 5.00pm) 
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